The Village of Hyde Park, Vermont
Minutes of the Village Development Review Board (DRB) held on August 13, 2015

The duly warned Public meeting was held on August 13, 2015 at the Municipal Offices (344 VT 15 West).

DRB Members Present Others Present

Paul Trudell Karen Wescom, Office Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer
Charles (Charlie) Aronovici Carol Robertson, General Manager

John (Jack) Anderson Seth Jensen, Senior Planner, LCPC

Nathaniel (Nate) Perham Tasha Wallis, Executive Director, LCPC

The Public Meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Charlie Aronovici. The agenda was reviewed and

approved. There was no public attendance or comment.

Seth Jensen from Lamoille County Planning Commission presented an overview of the roles and
responsibilities of the Developmental Review Board, information on meetings and hearings and due

process.

There being no further business, motion by Charlie Aronovici and second by Jack Anderson to adjourn

the meeting at 7:30p.m. The motion carried unanimously.
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